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UNCP Rocket Team 
The rocket team launched at the Modern Turf farm located near Dalzell, SC on November 9, 2024.  
There was a level 1 certification flight and a competition test flight. 
The team did an ejection test Friday afternoon, November 8, in the courtyard as part of the launch prep. 
 

 
 
The UNCP high power Rocket Team is recruiting for the 2024 – 25 season. 
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Southeastern Academy Charter School 
Dr. Siva Mandjiny and Ms. Kinsley Adams hosted twenty-five 8th-grade 
students for a hands-on basic science lab.  The group met on Friday, 
November 15, at the Biotechnology Research Center in Pembroke. 
Southeastern Academy is a charter school in Lumberton, NC. The school 
has 218 students and serves grades K-8.   
Mr. Lewis W. Cox is the school principal. 
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Panel Participation in Braves Preview Day  
The Office of Undergraduate Admissions host a Braves Preview Day on Friday, November 22, in the 
James A. Thomas Hall Auditorium at 11 a.m. This event is a smaller version of our open house and is 
intended to provide a more intimate setting for our prospective students and guests. Dr. Siva Mandjiny 
and Dr. Marcus Hunt served on the panel to provide a faculty member’s prospective of UNCP and the 
many opportunities we have available. The panel, consisting of current students, faculty, and alumni, 
aims to provide our guests with an introduction to UNCP and the value of being a student here. 
Thank you, Dr. Mandjiny and Dr. Hunt, for your willingness to participate in our “Up-Close with UNCP” 

panel as part of Braves Preview Day.  

                                 
      Siva Mandjiny, Ph.D.         Marcus Hunt, Ph.D 
      Professor           Assistant Professor 
      Director - Biotechnology Center 

 

 

Chemistry and Physics Club  
The Chemistry and Physics Club held a Toys for Tots fundraiser on November 20 to raise money where 
profits were used to purchase toys. The club raised over $360 for Toys for Tots. On November 22, 
members went to different stores and bought toys using the money raised from the fundraiser.  
The fundraiser is still going on until December 5. 
Job well done! 
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